







Greetings From your FCS Agent

I hope you all had a Happy Valentines day full of love of friends
and family.  Thirty-five people came and celebrated with us by
making edible fruit arrangements!  Everyone seemed to have so
much fun while learning ways to make an affordable gift for any
occasion! 

Other highlights from February included our Homemaker Council
meeting where some exciting plans were made!  We had 13 in
attendance at the Lunch and Learn: Making the Most of Meals
While Traveling.
4-H hosted the Reality Store with 8th grade students.  Special
thanks to all of the volunteers!  There we seven Homemakers that
volunteered and we appreciate your support so much!

I feel like this month has flown by, but I'm not complaining
because it means we are that much closer to spring!  We've got big
plans for spring and I hope each of you will take advantage of the
fun and educational opportunities.

As always, I love to hear ideas and feedback.  I'm just a phone call
away!
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March 1st 10am- Mom's Group
March 2nd 1pm-Hike and Learn Carter Caves
March 2nd 6pm- Foster Parent Support Group
March 3- Come and Create Sew Day
March 7th Noon-Lunch and Learn: Managing Stress Eating
March 14th 10am-District Board
March 17th- Come and Create Sew Day
February 23rd 1pm -Keys to Aging: Social Activity Chapel House
February 23rd 11am and 5pm-Make and Take: Embroidery FREE
February 24th-10am Laugh and Learn Playdate

The Homemaker Council voted to take a spring day trip to
Morehead to do a downtown historical tour, possibly visit
campus, shop, and have lunch!   We will take the two
extension vans and carpool. Final plans of cost and details
will be to come.  Look on the Homemaker Facebook Group
and your April newsletter for more details. I'm looking at
Friday, April 21st with our backup day of Friday, May 5th. 
 Please hold those dates!

Save the Date for the Annual Meeting!  It will be June 17th at
the Tea Room located in the Olive Hill Arts and Education
Center (Old High School).  Registration will be available next
month.  The theme will be " We've Got you Covered".  Our
guest speakers will be talking about the covered bridges in
our area!  It should be a great time with a wonderful lunch! 
 Make sure you make plans to attend. 



Mark Your Calendars

If there is no school in Carter County due to weather, Family and Consumer
Sciences programs will be cancelled.
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